
                                    

 

 

 

 5th March 2021                  Term: Spring 2   Week: Two 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Henry and Callum who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 
We would love to choose more stars as 
we are so amazed by all of you!  

Thank you again for your support 

this week, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

3 more sleeps to go until we are together 

again! Grown-ups you’ve done it! You have 
made it to the end of home schooling. Gold 
stars for everyone! Today I will upload a 
video of the classroom to show the children 
the layout (and that it hasn’t changed). Our 
priority on returning to school will be on 
settling the children back in, re-establishing 
the routines of the day and relationships. 
You might find it useful to share this story 
too if you haven’t already done so. It’s called 
‘Back to School’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JUda5y8
PAUE 

 

Returning to school 

When you return on Monday please can you 
bring? 

• PE kit if not already in school 
• Keyring and any reading books 
• Whiteboards 

You can keep the pens and the 5 and 10 
frames. 

 

This week we have explored 3D shapes, 
hunting, sorting, building, printing and 
naming them. We found out that shapes 
with curved sides are trickier to build 
with but in the right place can look 
amazing. We made repeating patterns 
with objects, shapes, our bodies and 
even played them too. 

We huffed and puffed like the wolf as 
we investigated which objects we could 
move by blowing, which was the best 
material to build a house with and how 
we could arrange the bricks to 
construct a strong brick wall. 

We built and drew homes for the pigs 
and enjoyed versions of the story 
including a version whereby it is a bad 
pig and 3 little wolves. 

Next week our story for the week will be 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We will 
also be concluding our ‘Building 9 and 10’ 
maths learning. 

 

World Book Day 

It was wonderful to hear about your 
favourite stories yesterday and to see all of 
the lovely activities that you got up to. 
Thank you for sharing them with us on 
Seesaw; from building dens, snuggling up 
with a good book, making bookmarks, book 
covers, solving book related quizzes and 
clues or building your own models like ‘The 
Queen of Curve’, Zaha Hadid you were 
certainly busy. 

 

 

 


